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This item was referred by Public Works on behalf of the police department and Ald. Helgestad.  With the relocation of

Farmers Market to a new location along St. Paul Avenue, the “tow away” zone signing is no longer needed on Riverfront

Street.  The request is to rescind the subject tow away zone and allows this area to revert back to regular 3 hour parking.

At total of 4 signs would be removed.  Staff recommends approval of this item.
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